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GOVERNOR GREEN SIGNS SENATE BILL 2305 INTO LAW, ESTABLISHING A 
SILVER ALERT PROGRAM 

  
Honolulu, Hawaiʻi – Today, Governor Josh Green signed Senate Bill 2305 into law, 
establishing a Silver Alert Program within the Department of Law Enforcement. SB 2305 
implements a Silver Alert Program to help locate and safeguard missing persons who are sixty-
five years of age or older, cognitively impaired, or developmentally disabled. 
 
“Establishing a Silver Alert Program will provide many benefits to our community and 
especially for our kūpuna who go missing,” said Senator Brandon J.C. Elefante (Senate District 
16, ʻAiea, ʻAiea Heights, Hālawa, Pearlridge, Newtown, Royal Summit, Waimalu, Waiau, 
Momilani, Pacific Palisades, and Pearl City). “I’d like to thank Governor Green as well as the 
community for all their hard work and support to get this important measure passed into law.” 
 
More than half of states nationwide have established Silver Alert Programs modeled after the 
AMBER Alert Program to help identify missing individuals. This law helps to provide 
immediate information to the public, facilitate a prompt response, and enhance the chances of 
locating a missing individual. 
 
Representative Cory Chun (House District 35, Portions of Pearl City and Waipahu, Crestview) 
authored SB 2305’s companion bill, House Bill 1774. “I want to thank Governor Green for 
signing SB 2305 into law today and prioritizing and protecting kūpuna and our most vulnerable 
community members,” said Representative Chun. 
  

###  
 

https://www.capitol.hawaii.gov/session/measure_indiv.aspx?billtype=SB&billnumber=2305&year=2024
https://www.capitol.hawaii.gov/session/measure_indiv.aspx?billtype=HB&billnumber=1774&year=2024

